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January 4, 2009 
 

We wish everyone a healthy and prosperous New Year. 
 

 
Dear Homeowner or Property Owner, 
 
The Whispering Woods Homeowners Association was originally turned over to our Community 
from the developer in 2003, and we have since voted in Officers (President, Vice-President, 
Secretary and Treasurer) every year thereafter. This has worked well every year, however, there 
is now one Homeowner who has requested that we hold a new election immediately, and elect 
three (3) Board of Directors for 1 year, 2 year and 3 year terms. This would be in accordance 
with our Bylaws which state that we should elect the Board of Directors, who in turn choose the 
officers  
 
Please be assured that the current Officers you have elected, are operating in the best interest of 
the Community at all times, so we would like to defer any new elections until our next annual 
meeting sometime in April, 2009. Please note that it is very common for the Board of Directors 
to also fill the officer positions, especially in small communities like ours. 
  
We are always open for suggestions, and our monthly meetings are open to any Homeowner 
who is interested in attending. We would request advance notification of your plans to attend. 
 
In the meantime, we are requesting volunteers for a Nominating Committee and/or Bylaw 
Committee. We encourage your participation by becoming involved with a Committee or 
perhaps becoming an Officer or Director.  
 
Please contact us at admin@whisperingwoodshoa.org or WWHOA, P.O. Box 201, Berlin MD, 
21811 if you: 
 

• Prefer to have the next elections done before April, 2009 
• Are interested in volunteering for our Nominating and/or Bylaw Committee. 
• Are interested in running for a Board of Director or Officer. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Whispering Woods Homeowner Association Officers 


